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NOTICE/24.11.2023

This is to inform everyone that a Mock NAAC Peer Team Visit has been
scheduled for the 4th and 5th of December 2023. Recognizing the importance
and urgency of this simulated assessment, it is imperative that all staff
members remain present on the campus during these days, irrespective of any

preparatory days.

Morning section staff are requested to report to the campus as per the
schedule of the Mock NAAC Peer Team Visit, which will be published soon.
Your active participation and cooperation during this mock visit are crucial
for our preparedness for the actual accreditation process.

We appreciate your understanding and commitment to ensuring the success
of this practice assessment. Your presence and engagement will contribute
significantly to our readiness for the upcoming NAAC Peer Team visit.
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